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DATES TO REMEMBER 

12 April:  End of Term 1  

29April:  Start of Term 2  

1 May:  Playgroup  

6 May:  Gov Council ñ3:40pm  

8 May:  Playgroup  

 March in May  

 Newsletter  

10 May:  Naracoorte Cross  

               Country  

12 May:  Mothers Day  

19 May: Gala Day (Sunday)  

22 May: National Simultaneous  

                Reading Day  

23 May:  Biggest Morning Tea  

                  Tant Football Club  
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Newsletter 

Dear Families,  

In the blink of an eye, Term one has passed. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank the staff, students and parent community of 

Tantanoola Primary for the hard work that they have put in 

throughout the term. We have been extremely busy for the first 

eleven weeks, with many of the events that we participated in not 

being possible without the time and support of everyone. Well 

done team!  

NAPLAN Practice Test  

Last week students in years 3, 5 and 7 were involved in the          

National Practice test for NAPLAN. This was an opportunity for site 

technology to be tested in preparation for Term 2, as well as a 

chance for students to familiarise themselves with the online     

testing platform. NAPLAN is scheduled to be held in Week 3 of 

Term 2.  

Nick McBride Visit  

On Wednesday 27th March we welcomed the Honourable Nick 

McBride, accompanied by Vonnie Dolling (Education Director) 

and Ruth Schubert (Principal Consultant) to take a tour around 

Tantanoola Primary and discuss issues and challenges currently 

facing us at our site. Colleen Roberts (Governing Council Chair) 

also joined us, to discuss items such as student numbers, transport, 

facilities and site priorities.  

District Athletics Day  

In week 10 Bethan Roberts attended the District Athletics Day at 

Newbery Park Primary School. I would like to take this opportunity 

to congratulate Bethan on her positive representation of           

Tantanoola Primary in the four events that she participated in. 

Great job Bethan!  

ANZAC Day  

As families may be aware, ANZAC Day falls on the Thursday of the 

second week of holidays. A note has been sent home this week for 

students to indicate if they will be attending the mid -morning     

service at the Cross of Sacrifice in Millicent, and would like to     

represent our school by placing a wreath during the service. 

Please ensure that these forms are returned to the Front Office 

ASAP to allow us to organise logistics with students who are attend-

ing.  

This week we also welcomed Mr Steven Tidy from the Millicent RSL, 

who delivered a presentation on the history of ANZAC Day. We 

thank Mr Tidy for volunteering his time to share with our students 

about this important Australian event.  

END OF TERM 

TOMORROW 

2:30pm Dismissal  
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(Left) Mr Tidy presenting to our class about 

ANZAC Day.  

(Right) Stained glass windows that our    

students have created this week.  

Earn & LearnñWoolworths  

Woolworths are again holding the òEarn & 

Learnó sticker collection scheme, which in 

turn earns points for our school, allowing us 

to buy resources and equipment later in 

the year. If you shop at Woolworths, please 

collect the stickers and drop them in the 

box provided. An easy way to support our 

school and allow us to add valuable       

resources to our site!  

Term 2 

As we look towards term 2, please refer to the front page of this newsletter for key dates that we 

are already aware of. A reminder also that Ms Major will be on leave for weeks 1 -4 next term ñ

enjoying some R&R (and hopefully sunshine!) overseas! We look forward to hearing about her 

travels upon her return. The lovely Miss Reppin will be teaching full time, with myself providing non

-instruction time throughout the weeks.  

Early Dismissal  

Please donõt forget that this Friday is Early Dismissalñstudents will be dismissed at 2:30pm . Please 

advise the Front Office ASAP if you have any queries or issues with collecting your child/ren on 

time.  

Holiday Reading  

While the holidays are a fabulous opportunity to spend time with family, friends and loved ones 

whilst relaxing and unwinding, it is also a prime time to continue to refine and practice skills that 

students have developed throughout the term. I strongly encourage families to incorporate daily 

reading time into holiday routines, to continue to build on the decoding, fluency and expression 

that have been worked on during term time. Iõve included the following image to demonstrate 

the difference that just 20 minutes of reading a day can have for a student ñI found the figures 

to be quite astonishing! Please feel free to drop into our library with your child/ren and borrow 

extra books over the holiday period. Alternatively, donõt forget that we have the fabulous        

Millicent Public Library not too far 

away ñsometimes it can be        

exciting to check out somewhere 

new, and to be exposed to a 

whole new range of reading      

material!  

I hope you all have a fabulous,   

relaxing holiday, and I look forward 

to seeing everyone return            

refreshed and ready for another 

exciting term in two weeks!  
 

Warmest Regards,  

 

Jess Herrewyn  

Principal  
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Tantanoola Primary  School  

SE Athletics Day at Newbery Park  

Last Wednesday was Athletics day.  

I did pretty good.  

I came second in the 200m heat. Bethan  
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EASTER ACTIVITIES AND  

TREASURE HUNT  
 

 


